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New Building in Little Venice, W9

Lornham have been appointed to manage this beautiful stucco fronted building in Little 

Venice just moments from the Regents Canal. This further increases our footprint in Maida 

Vale and came on the back of a recommendation from another building that we manage in 

the area.

Rupert Wertheimer, Lornham’s Director of Property Management comments:

Lornham manage a substantial portfolio of buildings in Central London and if you would like 

to hear more about our block management then please contact Rupert Wertheimer.

‘!e owners had heard about our reputation of managing buildings with owner engagement 
and were keen to appoint Lornham. We look forward to working with them and implementing 
the plans to enhance the building for the benefit of the leaseholders’.


